With humility and excitement, I come before you asking for support as I seek to become the next Vice President of GUNAA. As a Life Member with 16 years of uninterrupted membership, I have the vision, knowledge, passion and experience to confidently represent our organization. 
 
I am a proud 2005 GSU graduate with a bachelor’s degree in Computer Information Systems, and a former member of the World Famed Tiger Marching Band.  ​In 2006, I became a member of the DLW Chapter of GUNAA where I served as Business Manager for 4 years. Currently I am a member of the Greater Houston Chapter, serving as Business Manager and also a member of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc. 
 
National Level Positions and Service Highlights:
 
2011 – 2020: Implementation and support (webmaster) of our previous national website, gunaa.net.
April 2020: Contributed to Data Migration and design input for gunaa.org.
National Member-At-Large (2020)
National Historian (2021 - Present)
         Started archive of historical GUNAA information on gunaa.org.
         Created web page and direct contact on gunaa.org for fellow alums to share historical information.
National Technology Committee Chair (2021 - Present)
         Lead Implementation of our National Membership Database Q4 of 2021.
         Upgraded online chapter assessment and membership forms
         Created a central repository for archiving GUNAA documents, etc.
 
Key Objectives I would like to continue to strengthen are: Transparency, Technology, Membership Data Integrity, Committee Initiatives, Membership Recruitment, and Fundraising.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]If elected to represent GUNAA, I will do so with trust, respect and integrity. Thank you for your consideration.

